&y, STATE OF ILLINOIS
2%, 3 HEALTH FACILITIES AND SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

525 WEST JEFFERSON ST. ® SPRINGFIELD. ILLINOIS 62761 {217) 782-3516 FAX: (217) 785-4111

December 12, 2013

CERTIFIED MAIL
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Maggie Frogge, Sr. V.P. Corporate Strategy
Riverside Medical Center

350 N. Wall Street

Kankakee, IL 60901

RE: WITHDRAWAL
Health Facilities Planning Act
Project #12-089 - Riverside Medical Center North Campus at Frankfort

Applicant: Riverside Medical Center
Dear Ms Frogge :

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 25, 2013 withdrawing your
application.

Project #12-089 has been officially withdrawn effective November 25, 2013, and any further
intention to obligate the above referenced project would require another application for
permit.

If you should have any questions, please contact Mike Constantino or George Roate at our
office at (217) 782-3516 (TDD # 800-547-0466 for hearing impaired only).

Sincerely,
£,
OC W! ‘i';j - //:'! \'/13/ .]JL’{/'
Courtney Avery

Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board

cc: Kathy Olson, Chairman




